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February 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Year 4 Residential – June 2026 

 

We are really pleased to be able to bring you information about our residential for our current 

Year 3s when they are in Year 4.  We will be heading to Hathersage for an action packed few 

days away.  We are getting in early so the cost of this trip can be spread over a long time. 
 

There will be two visits over one week. We will allocate the children to one of these once we have 

the final numbers attending. 
 

Visit 1 – 35 children – Monday 1st June to Wednesday 3rd June 2026 

Visit 2 – 35 children – Wednesday 3rd June to Friday 5th June 2026. 
 

We will be staying at St Michael’s Environmental Centre, Hathersage, Derbyshire. The children will 

have the opportunity to complete several different activities during their stay all led by the 

centre’s activity team.  These will include activities such as exploring the local area, a night walk, 

geographical features of Derbyshire, a train trip from Grindleford and a trip to Eyam.   
 

If you would like your child to have a place on this trip please pay the non-refundable deposit of 

£20. This will need to be completed by Friday 28th February to ensure your child has a place. We 

have a limit of 70 places available which is the total capacity of the centre over one week. 
 

The full cost will be about £140 which covers our accommodation, all activities, food (which is 

delicious) and transport.  The final costs, together with an instalment plan will be sent out to all 

parents who sign their children up once we have final numbers.  We appreciate this is a lot of 

money, however we have explored a lot of different options and have found the best value for 

money that we can.   
 
 

We hope you agree that this is an exciting opportunity for the children, and we are sure that 

everyone will gain a huge amount from time away to build friendships and make memories.  

 

Kind regards, 

The Year 4 team 


